
Office of the Principal, Government College, Barwala 

(Hisar) 

NOTICE 

Dated: 07.03.2022 

Subject: Regarding extension in date for online submission of scholarship 

applications for the year 2021-22

It is notified that the last date of submission of applications tor various

scholarship schemes on the portal harchhatravratti.highereduhry.ac.in has been 

extended to 31.03.2022. 

All the eligible students are informed to submit their applications timely on 

the above mentioned portal before closing date. Students are directed to read 

guidelines of the scholarship they are applying for very caretuly 

Students are also advised to keep checking the status of their application e 

the portal. If applications have been sent back for correction, it must be corrected 

by the concerned student as soon as possible. 
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H Principal. 
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